
Join us online
Why not drop in to our online session with Mark from 
the Families Team. Take the opportunity to talk to us 
about your experiences of Remembrance this year. Or 
you can chat about anything you're finding difficult at 
the moment or tell us the positive things going on for 
you. Can't wait to see you online. 

Check out our new Scotty’s animation, 
‘We will always miss them’. It helps to 
explain the story of a bereaved 
military child. 

Scan me
to watch

The charity for bereaved British Forces children

We are really looking forward to seeing you on the 11th November in London and 
spending the Remembrance weekend with you.

With Remembrance soon approaching, the country will stop to remember and honour our heroes. 
At Scotty’s we understand that although it’s a time of year to feel proud, it can also be very difficult.  

Please find enclosed a couple of resources we hope you might find useful.

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU
If you would prefer to chat 1:1 with Mark, Scotty’s Child and Young Person Support 
worker, please just get in touch. We know it can sometimes seem a little scary to reach 
out and ask for help but Scotty’s are always here and ready to support you whenever 
you need it. You only have to ask.

Email families@scottyslittlesoldiers.co.uk or send a message to the Families Team 
mobile 07741 162 132 or call the office on 0800 092 8571 and press option 1.
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Tuesday 14th November 2023 6pm – 7pm

Meeting ID: 312 360 318 855 Passcode: FxxzBB

Scan the QR code for a special Remembrance message from the Scotty’s team.


